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Delta Dental ID Cards Mailed in Error
Separate Delta Dental specific ID cards were mailed in error recently to a number of The Local Choice (TLC) participants. All affected participants will receive a letter from Delta Dental explaining the error. 
Since the current member ID cards include the Delta Dental information, these cards should be destroyed as there may be discrepancies in coverage levels.

Please do not reply to this e-mail.  You may send inquiries to tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov.
